Future Work
	This project has culminated in a final design that was approved of by the sponsor and will result in the manufacture, assembly, and testing at NASA Marshall Space Flight Center in Huntsville, Alabama. The manufacture has no defined date currently because a quote for the 3D printing of the part has not arrived yet. The testing of the design will take place at an undetermined time in the summer as stated by the sponsor. The assembly will also take place during this time when the part is manufactured and arrives at MSFC. The subsequent ordering of the parts required for assembly, which are the pipe fitting, and hardware for mounting to the outlet flange will take place when the quote has arrived, and a delivery time has been established. Due to the large cost of 3D printing tungsten carbide, the $2,000 budget will most likely not be sufficient. More discussion is required with NASA once the quote is received from Beamler. 
